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Referred to Committee on PUBLIC HEALTH  
 

 

Introduced by:  
SEN. ANWAR, 3rd Dist.  

 
 
 
AN ACT CONCERNING A MINIMUM STAFFING LEVEL FOR NURSES 
IN INTENSIVE CARE UNITS. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in General 
Assembly convened: 
 

That the general statutes be amended to require a minimum staffing 1 

level of one nurse for every two patients in each intensive care unit in 2 

the state. 3 

Statement of Purpose:   
To require safe staffing levels of nurses in intensive care units.  


